
 

 

 
 

Acknowledgement:  Donation to the Fire Department 

 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT: Donation to the Fire Department 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

September 18, 2020 – 10:00 a.m. 

 

• The municipality would like to thank Mrs. Stéphanie Wakelin, of Kindness Pontiac Entraide for the 

citizen participation that she has shown towards municipal life. 

• Mrs. Stéphanie Wakelin solicited the contribution of several local businesses in order to be able to 

make face masks bearing the Fire Department logo as a sign of appreciation for the services offered 

by the Fire Department and its firefighter members. 

• The Municipality would like to underline this beautiful charity as well as the generosity of the following 

local businesses for their donation:  Kindness Pontiac Entraide, Avant-Garde Equestrian Farms, 

Epicure (Vanessa Hannon-Smith), Rocky’s Restaurant, Service d’Auto Garage Fortin. 

 

Where to inquire: 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com;/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

